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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

March 6, 2025                     
 
 
Dear Families,       
 
 
Lent begins. Pray, fast, give. We journey through Lent 
as we prepare our hearts for the resurrection of Jesus.  
                
The faculty and staff will be on our Christ in the                   
Classroom Retreat tomorrow. We hope a day filled with 
prayer and planning will not only help us prepare our 
hearts for Jesus but also bring us closer together as a 
school of Catholic educators. We will be keeping all of 
you in our prayers throughout the day. 
 
 
  

Contracts  

• Information for completing your school contract (or contracts if you have more 
than one child-one contract per child) will be emailed tomorrow. 

• Contracts are due back March 20th to ensure we hold a place for your child. If 
you are not planning on returning, please let us know by the contract due date.  

 
Siblings for 25-26 
If you have a sibling starting at St. Vincent’s next year, be sure to apply for that          
student. Once you apply, we will forward the information for that student’s contract. 
 
Auction, April 5 

• You have your invite to the Gala Auction! If you want to sit with a group of        
people, be sure to send in your reservations together. RSVP! 

• Procurement are due March 14th! Please bring in your procurement and forms as 
soon as possible.  

• Check with Mrs. Dizon for volunteer opportunities for the auction.  
 
Volunteers Needed 

• I have about 20 primroses that need to be planted in the large white planter boxes. 
If you can use your gardening skills to plant these very soon, please contact me. 

 
Lenten Food Drive 
Our Lenten Food Drive for the parish food bank will be the last week of March. The 
St. Vincent Society will be letting me know what food items they are needing as we 
get closer to the drive. 
 
Field Trips 
We are excited about two upcoming field trips for our students. The 7/8th grades are 
going to Olympia to visit the capitol on March 10th. Prek-grade 4 are going to the  
Performing Arts Center to see a play on March 25th. 
 
St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                               
With my love and prayers, 
 

 

What’s happening? 
. 
 
March 6 
State of the School Meeting, 7pm 
One parent from each family must 
attend this meeting. 
 
March 7 
No School—Archdiocesan CIC            
Retreat for Faculty/Staff 
 
March 10 
7/8 Graders Visit to the Capital 
 
March 11 
St. Vincent de Paul School           
Sweatshirt/T-shirt and Jeans Day. 
Blue jeans only with no holes. 
 
March 14 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
March 17 
St. Patrick’s Day Assembly, 2pm 
Students may wear their Irish green. 
 
March 20 
Noon dismissal. Conferences at       
teacher request. 
 
March 21 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
 
April 5 
60th Diamond Jubilee Gala Auction 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

                             Lent 


